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Election Results - Michael Beaver, President 

                                       Lori Aicard, Vice President 
                                       Jim Norton, Treasurer 
                                       Shelli Olmstead, Secretary 
          Ryan Griffin, Member-at-Large 

 
Garage Sale- “ Saturday June 6th”  Woodfield’s once a year Garage sales is here! The Association will provide 

advertising in the Penny Saver and a Banner will be placed at Kramer & Golden with additional directional signage. It is 
the perfect time for all of us to clean-out our closets and put a little cash in our pockets. We encourage all to participate, 
whether you are selling or buying, it is a wonderful time to get out and meet your neighbors and have FUN too! 
Questions….? Contact Gina: 714.292.3724  

Electronic Waste / Bikes for Veterans Donations – “Saturday June 6th “ - A truck will be in the pool area 

from 12-2pm for Electronic Waste pick-up /Donations. Tax deduction receipts will be provided. You may call if you need 
help or pick-up of items. Contact: 714.588.2091 

Street Resurfacing/ Trash Day Change- 

Street Resurfacing will take place on Wednesday June 10th and Thursday June 11th and Wednesday June 17th and 
Thursday June 18th. Please see the IMPORTANT INFORMATION on the reverse side. Also IMPORTANT NOTE trash day will 
be on TUESDAY instead of Thursday for June 9th, 16th and 23rd. Please be advised this notice and a detailed map will be 
posted on the Community’s website, bulletin board at the Clubhouse, and throughout the community at various 
locations. This information can be found on the Community’s website:  
http://www.woodfieldplacentia.org/announcements.  

Pool Clean-up – The pool area is a nice space for all in the Woodfield Community to enjoy. The pool deck and pool 

interior has been recently resurfaced to maintain the beauty of this area for all. We ask that while you are at the pool 
you clean-up after yourself. Woodfield does not have a janitor to clean-up after those enjoying the pool. We ask that 
you be considerate of those around you and keep the pool clean and tidy for all to enjoy. Please close umbrellas, return 
pool furniture to the place you found it and remove all trash you brought with you. This will keep the pool area nice for 
all to enjoy. Thank you in advance for your help! 

Volunteers needed- “Clubhouse Coordinator” and “Social Committee Planner”- We have a need 

for a clubhouse coordinator. This person would be available to take reservations for the clubhouse and be responsible 
for seeing those renting get a key on that date specified.  Additional volunteers for a Social Committee would be great 
help to plan and coordinate community events. Typically Woodfield has had a Summer Ice Cream Social at the pool and 
a Holiday party in December. These have been nice traditions we would like to see continue with the help of volunteers 
in our community. If you have other ideas for gatherings, we welcome your contribution to our Woodfield Community. 
Please give a call to Morgan Winegar at Optimum 714.508.9070 ext. 238, mwinegar@optimumpm.com  or Click the 
“Volunteer” link on the website. http://www.woodfieldplacentia.org/contact-board-of-directors 

Next Board meeting is Monday June 15th at 7:00PM  

 

http://www.woodfieldplacentia.org/
mailto:mwinegar@optimumpm.com


IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Please be advised that Phase 1 of the asphalt repair/replacement project will be completed on 
Wednesday June 10 and Thursday June 11, 2015 starting at 7:00 A.M. and Phase 2 will be 
completed on Wednesday, June 17, 2015 and Thursday, June 18, 2015. Please refer to the map 
enclosed and pay attention to the signs posted the community.  

Vehicles must be out of the area to be repaired before 7:00 A.M. on the scheduled day 
(Wednesday June 10th or Wednesday June 17th) and will not be allowed to return until 4:00 
P.M. the following day (Friday June 12th or Friday June 19th).  

Any vehicle(s) left in the garage after 7:00 A.M. on the above scheduled days will not be 
allowed to leave the garage. If you need your vehicle during this time it must be moved prior 
to 7:00 A.M., otherwise you will not be permitted to drive your vehicle out of the community. 

Any vehicle(s) left on the asphalt areas on the asphalt repair days after 7:00 A.M. will be 
towed without notice at the vehicle owner’s expense.  

Do not walk or drive in the construction area and please pay close attention to the posted 
signs and barricades throughout the work area. Any person caught tampering with the 
barricades during this time will be held responsible for any damaged asphalt. The barricades 
will be removed when the work is complete and it is safe to drive on.  

Also, please notify your guests and personal service providers of the asphalt repair dates.  

***IMPORTANT INFORMATION*** 

Please be advised the TRASH DAY has CHANGED from every Thursday to TUESDAY for the 
following dates in June. Republic Services, your trash provider, will be picking up all trash 
bins on Tuesday June 9th, Tuesday June 16th, and Tuesday June 23rd. Please put your trash 
bins outside for Tuesday pick up and please be sure to take them back into your garage/back 
patio by end of day on TUESDAY. Neither the Association nor the Bens Asphalt will be 
responsible for removing your trash bins if they are left outside on Wednesday when the 
asphalt repairs begin.  

If you have any questions regarding this matter prior to the asphalt repair dates, please 
contact our Senior Certified Community Association Manager, Morgan Winegar, CCAM with 
Optimum Professional Property Management at (714) 508-9070 ext. 238. For any questions on 
asphalt repair dates, please contact Jeremy Taylor at Bens Asphalt at (714) 231-9487.  

 


